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Report on the Use of the One-off Grant ($300,000) for Supporting the Implementation of the 

Senior Secondary Subject Citizenship and Social Development for the School Year 2021-2022 

 

In 2021-2022, the College was forced by Covid-19 to postpone the Mainland tour plan.  There was 

no expenditure for the one-off Grant ($300,000) for supporting the implementation of the Senior 

Secondary Subject Citizenship and Social Development (CS). 

The College submitted the plan to propose times for the tours and select the preferred itineraries for 

the next two academic years in July 2022.  The EDB would liaise with the Mainland provincial and 

municipal parties for the detailed arrangements in advance so that CS Mainland study tours could be 

started as soon as possible upon the easing of the epidemic situation and resumption of 

quarantine-free travel. 


